
JBC Monthly Status Report – January 2017 

DHS–CTC Building Project 

 

 The JBC approved “Building It Brighter” as the name of the fundraising 

campaign.  The official kick off for this campaign will be in March. 

 The committee, architects, and construction manager are still working 

closely with the state of New Hampshire and local inspection services to 

make sure all codes are met.   

 Subcontractors continue to be recommended by PC Construction and 

approved by the JBC.  As of the January 24 JBC meeting, there is an 

additional $85,825  in savings from what was carried in the GMP. 


